Wichita transit 2016

Greeting City Council; it's Andrew Crane, I want the bus system here in Wichita to work.
The new system is going to be really good. It brings a grid system to Wichita and has a
lot more riders. We need this in Wichita if we are going to grow as a city. The bus
drivers have done a great job! [ have ridden the bus for years and I know this system
will work. Ilived in Minneapolis Minnesota for a year and experienced their bus system
and light rail. When coming back to Wichita I was excited about sharing my experiences
about a large city’s mass transit. Iknow that part of growing as the largest city in
Kansas is to improve our bus system.

[ hope you are thinking about the options that can improve our system even more and
make it easier and faster for riders to get to their destination. Reaching out to the riders
to find out where they are trying to get to is important. There is a group called Open
Wichita who are volunteering to improve the bus app. Using resources like this is in the
best interest of the transit system.

It is time for us to start congratulating our drivers for their work in helping make Wichita
a City of great people since our bus drivers are also ambassadors for our great city.

I will continue to work with the people who run the Transit system as I continue to
advocate for greater improvements and better service.

Thank You,
Andrew Crane



